
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Friday 24th November 2023 
Eagles visit to Temple Newsam 07.12.23 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To enhance our learning in history about the Tudors, we have arranged for the children in Eagles 
class (Y4/5/6) to visit Temple Newsam on Thursday 7th December. The children will take part in two 
workshops: ‘Time Travellers’ and ‘Dress to Impress’ and will explore the timeline of British History.  
 
We will be travelling by minibus. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch and drink for this day. If your child is entitled to free school 
meals, they are entitled to a school packed lunch. Please contact the school office as soon as 
possible to request a packed lunch. The sandwich options are cheese, egg or tuna. 
 
Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform and brings a coat with them. 
 
The contribution per child for this visit is £10. 
 
Please complete all parts of the permission slip overleaf. 
 
Many thanks, 

 

 
Caroline Loring 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eagles visit to Temple Newsam 07.12.23 
 
I consent for my child…………………………………………………………….(name) to travel 
to Temple Newsam by mini bus on 7th December 2023. 
 

o My child is not entitled to free school meals 
 

o My child is entitled to free school meals, but will be bringing their own 
packed lunch (Please bring a drink) 
 

o My child is entitled to free school meals, and would like a school packed 
lunch. I will contact the office to place their order. 

 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 
 

  


